
Spectrum Management School 2025 -- Announcement 

Dear colleague, 

We are excited to announce that we have made the decision to hold the IUCAF 
Spectrum Management School at a new location and on revised dates. While this 
change was prompted by circumstances beyond our control, we are confident that the 
updated plan will offer a productive setting for SMS2025. 

The Spectrum Management School will now take place in Alcalá de Henares, Madrid, 
Spain, at the following venue: 

Centro de Investigaciones de Ciencias Geográficas y Astronomía 
Observatorio Astronómico Nacional 
C. Escultor Claudio, 6A 
28805 Alcalá de Henares 
Madrid, Spain 

New dates: Monday, 29 September to Friday, 3 October 2025 

We kindly invite all participants to (re)submit their pre-registration via the following link, 
as the form has been updated with new questions: 

https://forms.gle/kPjpQMJHDbBkxc2w7 

If you have already pre-registered, we ask that you please revisit the form to update your 
information, as some newly added questions require your input. 

Pre-registration is important: due to space limitations at the venue, attendance will 
be limited to 50 participants. Early registration will help us plan accordingly and 
ensure your spot. 

Please do not hesitate to reach out with any questions. Further logistical information 
will be shared shortly. 

With best regards, 

Harvey Liszt iucafchair@iucaf.org 
Tasso Tzioumis Tasso.Tzioumis@csiro.au 
Greg Hellbourg ghellbourg@astro.caltech.edu 

LOC: 
Jose A. Lopez-Perez 
Marta Bautista-Duran 
Elena Gonzalez-Herrera 
Elena Martinez-Sanchez 
Pablo de Vicente 

http://www.iucaf.org/sms2025/ 
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